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23rd October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   

‘Rapunzel’: The Egg Theatre’s Christmas Production  
 
We have organised a trip for Years 3-6 to see ‘Rapunzel’ at The Egg Theatre in Bath on Tuesday 17th 
December in the morning. 
 

 We plan to leave school at 9am travelling via coaches to Bath. 

 Watch the performance which starts at 10am. 

 Return to school at approximately 1pm.  
 
All Children will require a packed lunch that day.  Children will also require their drinks bottle and a fruit 
snack that can to be taken into The Egg. 
 
The cost for the trip is £8.50 per child. We are extremely grateful to the PTA who have agreed to fund the 
transport. 
 
Please provide consent and make payment via Parentpay no later than Friday 29th November 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Ian Gunning 
Deputy Headteacher 
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